
DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS 

EXECUTIVE OFFICES 
120 WALL STREET. NEW YORK. N. Y. 10005 

CHARLES M. SMITH. Jr .. R. A .. Commissioner 

Mr. John Esposito 
Vice President 
Amoak Electrical Construction Corporation 
63i9 14th Avenue 
Brooklyn, New York 11219 

Re: Ceiling Fixtures 

Dear Mr. Esposito: 

July 22, 1986 

GEOllCiE £. BEllGEa, P .E. 
Assis1an1 Commissioner 
Building Cons1ruc:1ion 
Special Projec:l!I 

Your letter dated July 7th, 1986 to Mr. Sanchez-Gomez of 
the Bureau of Electrical Control of this Department has 
been forwarded to this office for technical review. 

Please be advised that all lighting fixtures installed in 
the suspended ceiling shall be done in accordance with the 
requirements of Section 5.3 of the Reference Standard RS 5-16 
of the Building Code. The copy of this section and relevant 
figures are enclosed for your information. 

All borough offices as well as the Bureau of Electrical 
Control is being advised of the above ruling. 

This should resolve any misunderstanding on this matter, 
however, please feel free to contact my office should there 
be any outstanding question. 

GEB:rmr 

Very truly yours, -

<: •-.,( 1 _., 7 e--i ::::;? 
.--· Geor~e E ./Berger, \P .E ./. 

Assistant Commissioner 
Technical Review & Compliance 

cc: Executive Staff 
Borough Superintendents 
Director R. Sanchez-Gomez, ECB 
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